BEATRIX FARRAND
LANDSCAPE GARDENER
REEF POINT
BAR HARBOR, MAINE

Oct.25,1943,

Miss Anne Sweeney
3101 R Street
Weashingtam, D. C.

Dear liss Sweeney:

It was nice to have your-dekber of the 21st and %o know
that you had had a few davs holiday. - It certeinly sounds energstic
of 'your friends to be driving to Oregone. =

I hope to see vou even though but briefly next londay
as you seem to me en inseparable part of the place and certain of
my interest in it. Thenk you too for your news of the wall,

I hope the chrysanthemums will be attractive and in good condition,

Yours sincerely,

Corry Ko cc el




